
Yiu Tung Baptist Kindergarten 
School Notice 

 
9-9-2022 

Dear Parents, 
 
1) September 12 (Mon) is the second day following the Chinese Mid-Autumn Festival holiday. 

 
2) September 22 (Thu), the school has to cooperate with the Housing Department to conduct an electrical inspection, so 

classes will be suspended for one day. 
 

3) Birthday Party: 
Date: 30th September, 2022 (Friday) 
Time: 9:00am – 12:00nn 
Venue: The Hall 
Content: Magic Show 

 Note: a. Students are no need to wear uniform. 
b. Students please bring along the birthday bag to school.  
c. School bus services as usual. 
 

4) Tuition Fee: 
The tuition fees will be direct deposited into the school’s bank account on the 4th of each month by automatic transfer. 
(Applicable to full-time students only) 
a) Half-day sessions ～ Waived 

b) Full-day sessions ～ $1,380 per month for Sept, 2022 to Jul, 2023. 

c) Meal Fee for Full-day sessions ～ $560 per month for Sept, 2022 to Jul, 2023. 

 Note: 1) For the $970 prepaid registration fee for half-day session students, the school will refund to their parents by 
  auto pay on September 23.  
2) For the $1,570 prepaid registration fee for the full-day session students, the school will refund to their parents 
  by auto pay on September 23. 
3) September tuition fee will be auto-transferred from the designated account on 16th Sept. If parents did not 
  completed the automatic transfer registration, please come to the school office for the bank in slip and deposit 
  the payment at Hang Seng Bank. 

 
5) Under the influence of tropical cyclones and heavy persistent rain, our school will have the following arrangements in 

accordance with the guidelines of the Education Bureau: 
 

Weather conditions Corresponding measures 

When Tropical Cyclone Warning Signal No. 1 is issued Our school is to operate as usual 

When Tropical Cyclone Warning No. 3 or above is issued Our school is to be suspended 

Amber Rainstorm Warning Signal Our school is to operate as usual 

Red or Black Rainstorm Warning Signal Our school is to be suspended 

Remarks:  
1) Parents can come to school to pick up your child if it is safe to do so when the EDB announces that all schools need to be 

suspended immediately during class. 
2) In order to avoid traffic chaos, our school will contact the parents of the students who take the school bus to leave the school.  

If the parents need to come to the school to pick up your child, please contact the school office in advance. 

 
Please pay attention to the above-mentioned.  
 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms TY Chan 

Principal 
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